
Student Notices 
Wednesday, October 11, 2023 

 

 

Announcement 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hey Grade 11 and 12s, come meet Queens University and Langara representatives tomorrow at lunch in Room 103. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you ordered a yearbook from last year and have not yet picked it up, please come to the office during lunch. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Hi Sharks, the GoCards have arrived! Drop by your homeroom during PLT to pick yours up!  
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 


	Hi Sharks, the GoCards have arrived! Drop by your homeroom during PLT to pick yours up!

